
Communities turn to their local television and radio broadcasters for news they can trust, 
a lifeline during emergencies and a helping hand in times of need.

Broadcasters report the stories that impact our communities and our world.

Help NAB share your community service with policymakers. Send your
public service stories to WeAreBroadcasters@nab.org.

Keep Local Radio Strong
There’s a new bill in Congress that could devastate minority-owned radio 
stations – particularly as they are still recovering from the economic 
challenges of the pandemic. The so-called “American Music Fairness Act” 
would impose fees on local radio stations simply to play music. Money from 
a new performance tax would go directly to the big, foreign-owned record 
labels, and ironically, hurt artists’ greatest promotional tool.

Radio is still one of the best ways to introduce artists’ music to their fans. A 
performance tax would upend a mutually beneficial relationship between 
radio and artists that has thrived for more than a century.

Make your voice heard at NoPerformanceTax.org.


